
July 12, 2019 

Lieutenant Mark A. Denner #5085 
Columbus Division of Police 
120 Marconi Blvd. 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to recommend John Hurt as a valuable candidate for employment with 
your organization. 

I have known John for the last 8 years as members of the Columbus Division of Police. 
We worked together during Ohio State Football games and would manage inbound and 
outbound traffic and also manage the large crowds before and after the games. During 
my time working with John, he not only served as a supervisor, but also as a mentor. 
John welcomed me to his unit and showed me how to effectively do the job, and also 
accomplish the overall mission. 

I can say with confidence from working around John, that he was and still is a well 
respected member within the Division of Police. John encompasses the Division's Core 
Values (Professionalism, Respect, Integrity, Discipline, and Enthusiasm). John worked 
for the Division of Police for 27 years and worked as an investigator for approximately 
14 years. John has a tremendous amount of investigative experience that served the 
citizens of Columbus and also the Division of Police for many years. There is no doubt 
that he would be a tremendous asset to your organization. 

Ifl can be of any other assistance on John's behalf, please call me at (614) 783-1702, or 
email me at mdenner@columbuspolice.org. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Lieutenant Mark A. Denner #5085, L4C 
Patrol North I Zone 4 
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